
The Greater Pensacola Chamber of 

Commerce is presenting a First Timer 

Ribbon Cutting for "Patching with Susie 

and Sharon," which is celebrating its 

grand opening for Stem Cell Activation 

Therapy in the Florida Panhandle. 

Here are the details: 

Date and Time: 

• Thursday, September 28, 2023 

• 9:00 AM - 10:00 AM CDT 

Location: 

• Greater Pensacola Chamber Office 

• 418 W Garden St. 

We are very excited to bring our leading 

edge and unique technology to the 

community. No injections, no drugs, not 

a supplement. Just You!  



The ribbon-cutting event will be an 

excellent opportunity for you to learn 

more about our stem cell activation 

technology, and for networking. Join us! 

 

 

 
Susie Parker (214) 883-2731 

Sharon Phillips (214) 405-2943 



  
 


